From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

To: "Fields. Jon"

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Ferguson, Dina
Subject: Lost Tank Compressor Station Below-Grade Tank
Date: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 1:31:00 PM

Enterprise Field Services * Lost Tank Compressor Station Below-Grade Tank

Mr. Fields,

I am in the process of review the above listed C-144, and would like to request more
information. In the hydrogeologic report you site various water wells in the area that range
in depth from 6.5 feet to 445 feet. The OCD would like to see locational information for
these wells, particularly those that have a depth to groundwater less than 25 feet.

Thank you,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District 1

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
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